
STUDENT BULLETIN

November 19, 1963

KARISMA STAFF:

Please remember the meeting tonight at 7 “30- There are several 
very important items to discuss and it is important that each one 
of you be there.

GRADUATES:

Please return your proofs to Steve Groseclose or Fortescue Studio 
before Thursday of this week.

WINTER QUARTER REGISTRATION

Registration for the winter quarter concludes this Friday. Students 
are advised to consult the schedules of their respective advisors 
for scheduling a time to register. Do not wait until Friday to make 
your arrangements.

Paul Robertson has lost his tan trench coat. If anyone knows where 
it is will you please inform him or return It to the reception desk.

Pastor Ed Maser invites the students to a singspiration Sunday 
evening, November 2[|_, at 7*00 p.m. at the Bothell Assembly of God.


